
 

 

 

  District of Taylor 

 Rail Easement Agreement of Municipal Property 

 

The District of Taylor hereby gives notice of a rail easement agreement with Buffalo Taylor  GP 
Corp., owners of lands formally known as Canfor lands, for the movement of goods. The 
easement agreement will be for a period of 10-years with 5-year renewal options for property 
legally described as Section 36 Township 82 Range 18 West of the meridian Peace River 
District Plan 33932. 

The District of Taylor will receive compensation of $2,400 annually as part of the easement 
agreement.  

 

For further information about this notice, please contact Mike Whalley, Interim Deputy 
Corporate Officer, at mwhalley@districtoftaylor.com or by calling 250 789 3392, Monday 
through Friday (except statutory holidays) between the hours of 8:30 am and 4:30 pm. 
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